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Patrick, Kim

From: tonyjdelgiorno@gmail.com on behalf of Tony DelGiorno [ton?&ghﬁgfb@n%%cﬁkﬁsnm
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 2:29 PM ‘

To: Patrick, Kim 13FEB 25 AM &2 4]
Subject: Re: Friends of Tony Delgiormno

Thank you for contacting me.

A mailing was sent out for the campaign and metered using the postage meters owned by Rammelkamp
Bradney, P.C. at the ful postage rate (not using any permit that this company has). A check was written from
the campaign account to RBPC to reimburse them for postage. Therefore, should this have simple been
reported as US Postal Service since the expenditure was over $150 rather than as a reimbursement to the
company that allowed use of the postage meter?

Please advise and I will ensure it is reported correctly for the future. In as amendment necessary in this regard?

Thank you for your guidance.

Tony DelGiorno

On Thu, Feb 21, 2013 at 1:43 PM, Patrick, Kim <KPatrick/u clections.il.gov> wrote:

On the Committee’s recent Quarterly report under Part 8, Rammelkamp Bradney PC is
listed for postage reimbursements.

We need to know where the money is actually spent. The entity that is reimbursed can
never be listed on a report unless it is for mileage.

Please let me know.

Thank you,

Kim Patrick

2329 S. MacArthur Blvd
Springtield. 11. 62704
217-782-1552

kpatricki@elections.il.gov




